
24 May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

24/25 Academic year - staggered start confirmation

We are now in a position to share the staggered start for the 24/25 academic year as follows. Please note we also have

a forthcoming training day on Friday 28th June 2024 when school will be closed to all students.

Start of new term September 2024 Monday 2nd September 2024 TRAINING DAY

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 TRAINING DAY

Wednesday 4th September 2024 Year 7 and 6th form only

Thursday 5th September Year 7, 11 and 6th form only

Friday 6th September All year groups (first day for
Y8,9,10)

I will be in touch with confirmation of all of the 24/25 training days and holidays at the start of the new term (early June).

Have a great half term holiday in the meantime.

Yours faithfully

Kelly Holbrook

Headteacher


